
Hartopp and Lannoy Points:

Fire Safety Fact Sheet



We have worked with the London Fire Brigade and leading fire safety 
experts to put in place the Fire Safety Measures to keep Hartopp and 
Lannoy residents safe 

1. Simultaneous evacuation  
In the event of a fire, instead of ‘stay 
put’, evacuate immediately when you 
hear the communal fire alarm.

2. Fire Wardens are 
on site 24/7 and work to 
the National Fire Chief 
Council’s standard for 
‘Waking Watch’. There 
is a dedicated fire liaison 
officer. 

3. The installation of the communal 
fire alarm systems is complete. In the 
event of a fire calls are routed without 
delay to LFB. This is backed up by a 999 
call by the Fire Wardens. Additional 
smoke and heat detectors are being 
installed into flats in every room.

4. The production of a detailed 
Emergency Plan and an updated Fire 
Risk Assessment have been completed. 
These take account of the alarm 
installation and how that changes our 
emergency procedures. The Fire Risk 
Assessment can be viewed at www.
lbhf.gov.uk/fireriskassessments

5. A secure Premises 
Information Box 
containing the 
location of residents 
with vulnerabilities is 
located in the Ground 
Floor lobby. In the 
event of a fire, the 
wardens will provide 
it to the Fire Brigade Commander and 
any information about the location of 
residents.

6. Evacuation 
chairs are on site, 
and installed in each 
block where mobility 
issues are known. Fire 
Wardens are trained 
in the use of the 
chairs.

7. A programme for 
fire safety works to communal areas has 
started on site to address issues shown 
in the Fire Risk Assessment.

How can residents help?
You must not bring gas or oxygen 
cylinders into the buildings.
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Please let Colette Prior on 020 8753 6652 or colette.prior@lbhf.gov.uk know of any 
change in your circumstances or if you need more information about our fire safety 
measures at Hartopp and Lannoy.


